
 

December 10th, 2021 

Dates to Note: 
• Dec. 13 – 17 – School Sing-a-long 
• Dec. 17 – Pancake Breakfast + 

PJ day + Stuffee + Santa Hats 
• Dec. 17 Last day of school   
• Dec 20 – Jan 3 – Winter Break 
• Jan 4 – Welcome back to School 
• Jan 10 -14 Hip Hop Week  

 

• Lakeview 
Elementary 

• Weekly News 
 
Good afternoon Lakeview families. 
 
Reminder that Winter Break is quickly approaching 
with students off December 20th to January 3rd and 
returning Tuesday January 4th.  
 
It never seems to be a dull moment around the 
school and the energy is contagious.  Last week we 
had a very successful food drive with two full 
vehicles of food being donated to local food banks.  
As mentioned last newsletter skating was a big hit 
and this week, grade 6 and 7 Basketball began, 
Winter classroom activities are up and going and 
banners have started the painting process.  Next 
week we have daily school wide sing-a-longs 
planned (special one prepared by Ms.Bourne), 
primary crafts and Friday we have our PJ day and 
Pancake breakfast. 
 
After Winter Break we will be participating a school 
wide Hip Hop week (Janu 10th to 14th.)  If you have 
not paid online we have reopened this event on 
School Cash Online and us reopening it likely sent 
you a reminder email.  For your convenience we 
opened all 3 upcoming events again and you have 
the option to pay for one or add all to the cart and 
pay all at once.  We are very impressed that most 
of our families are now setup online and over 200 
of our students are ready to go for Hip Hop.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christmas Market 2021 
Divisions Six and Seven held their annual Christmas 
Market on Thursday, December 09th.  This event is 
held each year to encourage the students to “give 
back” to a need or cause that they have chosen to 
support.  This year the students decided to give 
their support to the people impacted by the floods 
in British Columbia.   We had hoped to raise 
$200.00 to give to the Canadian Red Cross.  Well . . 
. once again Lakeview has demonstrated its strong 
belief that we are stronger together – we raised 
$300.00 in just two hours!!!!  Well done Lakeview 
families!  After discussing with the students what 
they should do, they decided that $200.00 would 
be given to the Canadian Red Cross and $100.00 
would be donated to the BCSPCA to make sure the 
animals get help too (they had read about the 
devastation of poultry, cows and the need to feed 
displaced animals).   
 
 
 
 



 

Music Help 
Mrs. Bourne has started her guitar unit with 
Divisions 1,2 & 3, and she is in need of more guitar 
picks!  If you could please keep any USED gift cards 
over the holidays and send them in to her, she has 
a special pick punch that can turn them into guitar 
picks for the classes to use.  Thank you!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Photo Retakes: Second Reminder 
 
Photos have been completed for students who 
missed the first session plus those who wanted a 
retake.   
Steps to order if retakes: can us same ordering slip 
as the original photos – same ordering instructions.  
If you have misplaced or recycled the original code 
please call the office as we have a master set of 
codes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


